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         Mayor Adler 
         Council Person Tovo
         Historic Landmark Commissioners
         Historic Landmark Staff

         We the undersigned are strongly opposed to the application for demolition of 1517 Murray Lane.  We have worked very hard in establishing the Old West
         Murray Lane would undermine the integrity of all that we have worked for to assure the preservation of this unique and historic neighborhood.    A detailed

         Robyn & Roy Leamon 1513 Murray Ln.
         Lori Holleran & Jordan Steiker 1515 Murray Ln.
        Rick Russell & Kathleen Smith 1519 Murray Ln
        Bill Attal 1511 Murray Ln.
       Glenda Flanagan 1509 Murray Ln.
       Clara Heironimus & Bob Kelly 1502 Murray Ln
       Ellie Hutcheson 1504 Murray Ln.
       Becky & Dennard Gilpin 1503 Murray Ln 
       Edward Blaine 1507 West Lynn
       Sheila Fleming 1500 West Lynn
       Gabrielle Sheshunoff & Rudolf Bekink 1710 Windsor Rd
       Lil and Wally Loewenbaum 1708 Windsor Rd

       Note that a letter of opposition by the Old Enfield Homeowners Association has a been filed with the HLC under separate cover
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